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Please Check Against Delivery
Statement by Mrs Gladice Pickering, Legal Attaché, during the Interactive Debates on the Universal Periodic Review of Turkey, 27 January 2015, 09h00 – 12h30

Thank you Mr. President,
Namibia welcomes the delegation of Turkey to the 21st Session of the UPR. Namibia takes note of the recognition of the principle of positive discrimination for women, children, disabled and elderly people as recognized in the 2010 Constitution. Namibia also notes the adoption of the Judicial Reform Packages, which aim to strengthen the independence and impartiality of the judiciary. 
Namibia recommends the following: 
1. That Turkey takes further measures to adopt a comprehensive anti-discrimination legislation, aiming at eliminating discrimination against women especially women from minority groups, women with disabilities, migrant women and women asylum seekers.

2. That Turkey takes further steps to ensure the total independence and impartiality of the judiciary. 

We wish Turkey all the best during their review. 
I thank you Mr. President   
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